
 
Members Overwhelmingly Ratify Successor

Agreement
 

Dear NATCA Family,

We are pleased to announce that the membership has voted in favor of
ratifying the Successor Agreement to the Light Blue and Purple Books. We
thank you for participating in our ratification briefings and for voting on this
important matter. The new collective bargaining agreement (CBA) contains
significant improvements in its terms and conditions, and we are extremely
proud of this result. 

We are coordinating the signing of the new CBA and will provide that
information as soon as possible. 

In Solidarity,

The NATCA National Executive Board
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